
 

To:    All Subaru Retailers 

From:   Subaru of America, Inc. – Fixed Operations 

Date:  January 6, 2020 

Re:      WUM-98 Harness (Recall) Parts 

 

 
The available inventory for the WUM-98 harness (Part# 64084SG23A) has increased substantially. We are 
now in a position to increase the Prime Max Inventory quantities. Effective Monday morning, 1/6, retailer 
levels 1-3 will be increased to 20 pcs. Levels 4 & 5 will be increased to 40 pcs. 

Please refer to Subarunet/ Recalls & Campaigns/ Prime Max Quantities for updates on all campaign parts. 

 


